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1) Conferences:  Well attended.  Numbers were up this fall, though still 
below where we would like them to be.  Wednesday morning was 
sparsely attended.  Considering options for spring but will likely stick 
with cafeteria style for at least the first night.  Final numbers (545 visits 
Tuesday PM, 105 visits Wed. AM, total 650….versus 582 total last fall)

2) Students of the month:  12th- Grace Keller, 11th- Lilly Leemkuil, 10th- 
Emma Scherfenberg , 9th- Trenton Eliason, 8th-Eli Colbath, 7th- 
Anthony Wilson

3) Robotics has a drone up and running- learning how to fly.  Hoping to 
put together two more and see if/how they might be used in classes-there 
is curriculum to put together a STEM style and/or career introductory 
type course around drones and the various jobs out there that use them. 
So looking into this to see if it would be a feasible option for our school. 
Still researching regulations/licensing to make sure we are legal.  There 
are currently 8 members on the team and they are meeting 3 times a 



week to prepare their robots and compete this spring.

4) Qtr 1 Complete.  Grades are in and for the most part it was a typical 
first quarter. We did make some changes to RTI to help some of our 
struggling middle schoolers in the hopes of making more progress.  

Thanks!
Jen Ford                    



Providing quality education while preparing our students and community for the future. 


